
 
BOROUGH OF MIDDLESEX 

NOTICE OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR 2021 
 

Addendum No. 2 has been issued for the RFP pertaining to Professional 
Services for 2021 for the Borough of Middlesex on Monday, November 30, 

2020, and posted on Borough website.  
 

TO ALL CONCERNED: The original bid specification package for the above 
referenced project is amended as noted in Addendum No. 2.  

 
CONCERNING WHERE THE “ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF CORRECTIONS, 

ADDITIONS OR DELETIONS FORM” CAN BE FOUND AND SUBMITTAL 

OF “EXCEPTIONS” PAGE:  
 

 
1) The “Acknowledgement of Corrections, Additions or Deletions Form” is 

located on page 37 of the RFP. 
 

2) Exceptions page 19 is included in the RFP, but it is not listed on the 

Checklist. Is it mandatory to include? 

 

- While not a mandatory form, it is part of the RFP and should be 
included.  

 

 
 

 
Carmen Modica  

Purchasing Agent 


